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Attention P993Q Families  

Do you have OPWDD Services?

Do you have questions about all of the new changes that went into effect on July 1st ?

Have you been reaching out to your CCO and not getting any response?

Do you want to know how to change your CCO?
Are you looking to receive new or additional services through NYS OPWDD?
Please contact the Parent Coordinator, Natisha Singh by email - Nsingh21@schools.nyc.gov or 

by phone - 718.528.2460 - option 4, to discuss your options.
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